
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our newly elected IEEE fellows 

Six faculty members from NTU College of Engineering are newly elected as IEEE Fellows 

in 2018, bringing the total number of IEEE Fellows in the College to 23. 

 

The IEEE Fellowship, which is the highest grade of IEEE membership, is regarded by the 

international engineering community as a prestigious honour that recognises individuals 

with extraordinary record of accomplishments in any IEEE field of interest. 

 

The six newly elected IEEE fellows are: 

 

 

Professor Chang Chip Hong, EEE 

 

for his contributions to hardware security 

 

Professor Lu Yilong, EEE 

 

for his contributions to array antenna techniques in 

radar systems 



 

 

Professor Wang Peng, EEE 

 

for his contributions to power system reliability and 

hybrid AC/DC micro-grids  

 

 

Professor Avi Mendelson, EEE 

(Mediatek Visiting Professor) 

 

for his contributions to power-aware architecture and 

value prediction for program execution 

 

Professor Ong Yew Soon, SCSE 

 

for his contributions to memetic computation and 

applications 

 

Professor Guan Cuntai, SCSE 

 

for his contributions to brain computer interfaces and 

applications 

 

Our warmest congratulations to these faculty members for their remarkable achievements. 


